
ISPRS SC Webinar Series 2023 on 29th November, 2023 

The ISPRS Student Consortium (ISPRS SC) hosted a successful webinar on “Large-Scale 
Individual Tree Mapping”, featuring A/Prof Martin Brandt from the University of Copenhagen on 
29th November, 2023. The event garnered significant interest, with 35 enthusiastic participants 
actively engaging in the session.  
A/Prof Martin Brandt brought his extensive expertise to the webinar, providing valuable insights 
into the intricacies of large-scale individual tree mapping. His engaging presentation captivated 
the audience and set the stage for a dynamic and informative discussion. The success of the 
webinar was further evident during the interactive Q&A session, where participants actively 
contributed by posing insightful questions. A/Prof Brandt's willingness to engage with the 
audience and address their queries fostered a collaborative atmosphere, enhancing the overall 
learning experience. 
In conclusion, the ISPRS Student Consortium's webinar on Large-Scale Individual Tree Mapping 
featuring A/Prof Martin Brandt was a resounding success. The active participation, positive 
feedback, and valuable learning outcomes underscore the Consortium's commitment to providing 
quality educational opportunities for its members. This is the last ISPRS SC Webinar series for the 
year 2023 and we look forward to organizing more such events that contribute to the professional 
development of our community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


